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MINICON vn

Minicon VII will be held on April 6, 7, & 8, 1973. It will take place at the HIATT 
LODGE, at bl N. 10th St., in downtown Mpls. Our program is still extremely ten­
tative as of yet, but our room rates will be as follows:

SINGLES: $16.00 DOUBLES: $19.00 TRIPLES: $22.00

Each additional person in a room will be charged $3.00.

REGISTRATION

We will charge $2.00 in advance or $3.00 at the door, or $1.00 for a supporting 
membership if you wish. Checks should be made payable to MINICON, and sent to 
Louie Spooner, at 32b7 Lyndale Av.S., Mpls.,Minn. 55hO8.

HUCKSTERS TABLES

We will charge $5.00 for the duration of the con for each table. The hucksters area 
will maintain as tight security as possible, but owners must accept responsibility for 
all of their goods. For information, write to Anthony Tollin, 3?h7 Lyndale Av. S., 
Mpls., Minn. 55hO8.

ART SHOW

The art show will require an entry fee of $.50 per entry. Art can be auctioned 
through the con & prizes will be given at either an awards banquet or an assemlby 
of that basic nature. Entrants are responsible for the delivery and pickup of their 
entries. Direct all inquiries, fees, & entries to Ken Fletcher, at 1036 Front Av., 
St. Paul, Minn. 55103. Make checks payable to MINICON.

AUCTION

The auction will be giving itself a 25%/75% cut in the donor's favor. Send entries 
and inquiries to Anthony Tollin, 3$h7 Lyndale Av. S.,Mpls.,Minn. 55hO8.

ADVERTISING PATES

Our next few progress reports will be done in offset & ditto. We will accept 
either camera ready copy for offset, or you can send the info & have it done in 
ditto by one of our local artists. Dimensions will be 5 I x 9 inches, so please 
adhere. Send copy, information, inquiries, etc. to Louie Spponer, at above men­
tioned address. $7.00 a page please. Make checks payable to MINICON, etc.

MISCELLANEOUS

At this date, we do not have a guest of honor for certain, but we do have a fan 
guest of honor in the person of Rusty Hevlin. He is ahuckster of great reknown. 
Our next report will be in the mails by Oct. 31st, so please have any ad copy to 
us by the 15th of Oct. please. More details on program & guest of honor in next 
report.

Thanking you,

Louie Spooner, for the Committee


